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December 1, 2022 

 

Dear Jeanne Jugan Community, 

COVID ACTIVITY: 

Only one new COVID positive case among one of our staff members identified by 

home test yesterday.  Currently, there are no other residents or staff exhibiting any 

symptoms.  We continue to encourage all staff and visitors to get vaccinated with 

the Covid bivalent vaccine to be up to date and also remember to obtain your flu 

vaccine. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us.  You can always visit our 

website, https://www.littlesistersofthepoorpawtucket.org/ for any COVID updates. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

Mother Patricia Metzgar 
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